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Evidence shows that good attendance is a key factor in enabling children to reach their 

potential. Parents are reminded that they should not book holidays in term time as this has a 

significant effect on a child’s progress. 

We have set our target this year at 97% again, but can we beat last year and get higher?  

97.1% 

This week at school  

Many thanks for all your generous donations today for the Late Summer Fete. If you are new to 

the school community the late summer fete (run by our fabulous PTFA) is a wonderful opportunity 

to meet other families in our school community. There will be plenty of entertainment for the kids, 

lots of stalls, games and activities. 

Can we all keep our fingers crossed 

for some nice weather. We do hope 

the meet the teacher sessions this 

week were valuable, and you feel more 

informed about the routines and 

learning in your child’s classroom.  

All after school extra curricular clubs 

start next week.  

Our Little Owls Playgroup started 

back today, lovely to welcome you all 

to school. 

 

Requests for the Late Summer Fete 

1. Volunteers 

2. “Plastic tat”, little prizes that 

can be used in a lucky cup stall. 

(Please do not go out and purchase, 

only if you have some lying around) 

3. Books and games for our Books 

and Games stall 

4. Teddies 
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Parking – reminder and guidance for new pupils 

We are very aware that parking along the road outside school is limited, and the lane is very busy 

at drop off and pickup. The turning points are the gate below our neighbours house, and the gate 

at the top of the sports field. Please do not block these points or park opposite them.  Please do 

not park in the entrance to our neighbours home under any circumstances and always ensure 

there is adequate space for vehicles to enter and leave the property. This will allow those 

wishing to turn the space to do so. Please remember to always be respectful, and drive carelfully 

and slowly in the school lane.  

 

Little Owls Playgroup 

You will find us in Stoke Prior Primary School hall, every Friday morning 9:30-11:30. All 0-4 year 

olds and their parents are welcome to come and 'stay and play' and explore the activities we have 

in our wonderful outdoor area and large indoor space. Tea, coffee, cake, healthy snacks and crafts 

will be provided. £2:50 for parent and child, £1 for every extra child. Anyone who would like to 

volunteer to help at the playgroup on an informal basis, please let Mrs Holder know.  

 

Star of the week & Shield Winners 

Stars of the week 

12.09.2025 – Max, Phoebe J, Deryn, Mizzie, Bertie, Neo, Will, Jacob Ho 

Shield 

12.09.2025 – Mia Mills 

 

Upcoming Events and Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 16th September – Reception parents information evening, 6pm 

Wednesday 17th September  - Oak class visit to Hampton Court 

Monkey Puzzle & Maple Class Forest School 

EMC Open evening 5.30pm – 8pm 

Friday 19th September –  Willow class Forest School 

Late Summer Fete 

Thursday 25th September – Tenbury High School Open evening.  
 

Please see the school calendar on the website for all the important dates. You can 

subscribed to get all dates directly to your calendar.  
Calendar | Stoke Prior Primary School 

 

Value of the Month – Enthusiasm   

   
 

https://www.stokeprior.hereford.sch.uk/calendar
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